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Understanding words, sentences and conversations is a really 
important skill for talking and learning. 
 
Take a look at the activities included with this newsletter to help 
with ‘understanding’. 
 
Try them out with your child at home – have fun with words! 

  
  

Take a look at Talking Point 

On the Talking Point website you’ll 
find all you need to know about 
supporting your childs speech and 
language development.  

The website has been designed 
for parents and contains lots of 
helpful information.  

Talking Point helps you see where 
your child is at with their speech 
and language against what’s 
expected for their age. It also 
contains lots of resources for 
speech, language and 
communication.   

You can find Talking Point here:  
www.talkingpoint.org.uk 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Talk of the Town: 
a reminder 

• A programme taking place in our 
school this academic year, until 
July 
 

• Helps children with talking, 
listening and learning new words. 
 

• A speech and language therapist is 
working with teachers and teaching 
assistants to help children with 
speaking and listening. 
 

• All the children will work on 
speaking and listening as part of 
their lessons. 

For more information about Talk of 
the Town, speak to your child’s 
class teacher. 
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